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Dear Ms. Morrison:

This is in response to your letter to our office, alleging a civil rights violation.

The Criminal Section of the Civil Rights Division is responsible for enforcing federal
criminal civil rights statutes. Much of our enforcement activity relates to the investigation and
prosecution of deprivations of civil rights under color of law. These matters generally involve
allegations of excessive physical force or sexual abuse by law enforcement officers.

We have carefully reviewed the information that you furnished. However, we have
concluded that your complaint does not involve prosecutable violations of federal criminal civil
rights statutes. This is not a judgment on the truth or merit of your complaint; it is simply to
inform you that this is not the type of case that this office prosecutes. Therefore, we regret that
we are unable to assist you.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. We apologize that we were unable to
assist you further.

Sincerely,

he¢ Criminal Section



